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Madam President,

My delegation would like to thank the distinguished delegation of Pakistan headed by H.E. Ms. Hina Rabbani Khar for their comprehensive national report and sustained engagement in the UPR process. 
Indonesia commends Pakistan for their constructive and active contribution in the deliberations of human rights at all levels, including in the Human Rights Council. My delegation equally appreciates the efforts to present the linkage between progress and challenges by the Pakistani Government in the report with the implementation of recommendations derived from its first UPR cycle. 

Madam President,

The passing of the 18th Amendment to the Constitution unanimously by the Parliament deserves our encouragement. In addition, we also welcome the series of ratification of international human rights instruments since 2008 and recommend Pakistan to ratify the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of their Families.
Indonesia appreciates various measures in social security and poverty alleviation and recommends that Pakistan strengthen its efforts to combine these measures with the free and compulsary education programme that will enable the provision of free education for all children, including those from the poor family and non-Pakistani families. 
To conclude, Madam President, my delegation would like to offer its best wishes to the Government and People of Pakistan, in their future endeavours towards the promotion and protection of human rights in the country. 
I thank you.
